
The Great Green Challenge & Wilton Eco Park 

Update on Progress and Next Steps 

Saturday 18th February 2012 

Public Meeting at the Michael Herbert Hall in Wilton from 
11.00 to 12.30 (doors open 10.45 am) 

Come along to find out the latest about our bid for the ex-UKLF site at Wilton. 
Meet our partners and members of the project team. Hear how the Wilton Eco 
Park can benefit our community bringing much needed locally affordable 
housing, jobs and community facilities. 

Find out how you can become a member of the new Wilton Community Land 
Trust and make things happen for your community! 

Hear about our success in securing funding for the ‘Great Green Challenge’ and 
how we can all address environmental and energy concerns and help Wilton rise 
to our ‘Great Green Challenge’ 

Speakers and guests include:       John Glen MP,       Alan Caldwell - Comrie Development 
Trust,  Pippa Reid – Wiltshire Community Land Trust,        Andy Feculak – ‘Our Enterprise’
 James Fisher – Building Research Establishment and many more 

Everyone is welcome and refreshments are free. 
We want to know what you think. Please join us and have your say! 

 
Meeting organised by Wilton Eco Park Community Development Association.  

For further information contact: www.wiltonecopark.co.uk 

Supported by: 

Wiltshire Community Land Trust 

  


